
HYTHE HERALD 
 

Bringing you important updates and news from school  and home

  

 

Those children bringing lunches from home must bring them in a disposable bag.
Please do not arrive any more than 5 minutes early for drop offs and pick ups to
avoid congregations and the risk of social distancing being broken
Please make sure you only use your designated gate for entry and exit of the
school site.

I have been overwhelmed with all the kind and encouraging messages we have been
receiving from parents saying how positive their children's return to school has been.
It makes all of the hard work put in by staff at all levels worthwhile. Thank you.
 
We have begun exploring ways in which we can use technology to provide more face
to face time with a teacher for those children at home and for those children in school
who are working with our support staff.  Based on the parental feedback so far from
the e-learning survey this is something you would like us to try to do more of.  If you
have not had a chance to complete the survey, please use the link below. It is
important to us to gather views from as many families as possible. 
 
As with any change to routines, there have been a few teething problems in the first
weeks back. Please note the following: 

 
All of these things have been put in place to keep our school community as safe as
possible.
 

We are working on ways we can celebrate and
communicate even more effectively with
parents about their children's learning and
behaviour.  Class Dojo is a fun and exciting
platform that allows teachers, children and
parents to share learning both at home and
school.  More about this in the coming weeks. 

A MESSAGE FROM MRS PEART 

You can now donate to The Hythe 
School PTA every time you shop on Amazon.
using Amazon Smile Simply follow this link and
search for The Hythe Parent Teacher
Association. Why not add it to your phone home
page? Such an easy way to support our school. 
After sharing this last week, we only have 5
supporters. Let's see if we can get to 20 by
next week!

If you need additional family support such as the
food bank, counselling, local charities that can
offer support then please visit the Runnymede
pages on the school website  here by clicking on
this link .

 

EPIC READING!

COMING
 SOON! 

FURTHER SUPPORT

V O L U M E  9 1 2 T H  J U N E  2 0 2 0

Please follow this link to complete a short survey
about our e-learning and help us to understand how
we can continue to support families in the long term.

please click here 

AMAZON SMILE

Getepic.com is fantastic resource to support
reading at home. We are conscious many of
you may have come to the end of school
reading books and exhausted home libraries
during the closure. Visit this website to access
over 40,000 age appropriate books and
encourage your child to share their reading
with the adults at home and school.

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1033604-0
https://www.hythe.surrey.sch.uk/about-us/runnymede-family-centre-1
https://forms.gle/K1PYK2PJ9oJ1R6Xe9
https://www.getepic.com/
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HYTHE FAMILY NEWS
In each Newsletter we will be sharing some of the work you are producing

at home and in school so please email your pictures  to your class teacher or
feedback@hythe.surrey.sch.uk or you could share on Twitter

Amazing learning at
home and in school 


